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Dear Sir,

I would like to submit the manuscript entitled "Enhancing Waqf Accountability: Nozhir's Perspective

Towards Waqf Reporting" by Sandra Monica, Murniati Mukhlisin, and Dede Abdul Fatah, to be considered

for publication as original research article in Signifikan Journal.

This research explores the waqf reporting as a form of accountability from waqf institution in obtaining

trust from community. The trust in waqf institution is believed to be a determinant factor to enhance

waqf donation and the numbers of donors. ln the light of effort in reviving the contribution of waqf

towards many sectors, it is important for waqf institution to put attention in this reporting issue to attain

their main objective, i.e. delivering continuous benefit to community. We believe that this research will

be of interest to the readers of yourjournal.

We declare that the manusript is original, has not published before, and is not currently being considered

for publication elsewhere.

We know of no conflict of interest associated with this publication, and there has been no significant

financial support for this work that could influenced its outcome. As corresponding author, I cohfirm that
the manuscript has been read and approved by all the named authors.

Please address all correspondence concerning this manuscript to me at smonica.asw@gmail.com

Thank you for your consideration on this manuscript

Sincerely yours,
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Sandra Monica


